
Jeremy: 

 

I have reviewed this stack of internship applications and although none of the applicants are bad, none 

strike me as particularly great, either.  If you would like to quickly review their applications and 

perhaps save someone from a rejection letter, please do.  Otherwise, I will have Noelle send them 

the bad news.   

 

I did set up an interview with Krista LaBelle (Northwestern undergrad/GW law school/Jenner & 

Block project assistant in Chicago).  She will be coming in next Friday, March 29, at 2:00. 

 

Thanks. 

 

Laura 


